
HB 3214 lacks reasonable accommodation or consideration for a large and valuable segment of our 
culture and industry in Oregon.  If a young person or anyone at any ages wants to choose the career field 
of livestock or animal production, there is a long process that involves many of the key skills that are 
taught in the programs like FFA and 4H, which are then highlighted at annual and regional livestock fairs 
or county events.  Your bill effectively stops programs like these from assisting individuals pursuing this 
career and limits this career field from replenishing our future farmers, ranchers and livestock raising 
workers.  Please stop action on and do not pass this bill. 
 
Very Respectfully, 
Kevin J. Dial 
kevindial44@gmail.com 
(503) 931-0288 
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